
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINAL PROPOSAL FOR REVISION IN FREIGHT CHARGES FOR NORTHERN AREAS 

INCLUDING JAGLOT, CHITRAL & AJK HAS BEEN FORWARDED TO APPCCA BY OGRA 

 

The proposal for revision in the freight charges for Northern Areas including Juglot, 

Chitral & AJK has been finalized by OGRA and forwarded to the All Pakistan PSO 

Cartage Contractors Association (APPCCA) for their input so that the Authority may 

take final decision. OGRA is already in consultation with the APPCCA in this regard. 

Certain elements are creating undue confusions to generate unrest. Practically there 

is no issue. As soon as the input is received from APPCCA, OGRA will issue its final 

decision.  
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